DELONE CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING SUMMARY

May 10, 2017

The sixth meeting of the Board of Directors for the 2016-17 school year was held in the school library beginning at 7 p.m.

- 1. The meeting was opened with a prayer
- 2. Approval of the Minutes of the Board Meeting of April 20, 2017
- 3. Enrollment Projection Update for 2017-18
- 4. Student Government Constitution and By-laws
 This document was approved at a previous meeting. Updated copy distributed to the Board of Directors for reference.
- 5. Principal/Vice Principal Positions
 An update was given regarding the principal and vice principal positions.
- 6. Board Members/Structure for 2017-18 Update
 There are current members who will not be returning for the 2017-18 school year. There are candidates willing to fill the position.
- 7. Principal's Report
 - o Update given regarding open positions
 - o Golden Apple Recipients this year Mr. Gary Hatez and Dr. Maureen Thiec
 - o Prom went fine. It was a wonderful evening.
 - o Baccalaureate is May 18 and Graduation is May 19
- 8. The meeting was closed with a prayer.

Next Meeting: Thursday, Sept. 21, 2017